COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Office of the Governor

Timothy M. Kaine

Governor

March 13, 2006

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the citizens of the Commonwealth of Virginia, I am pleased to
welcome everyone attending the America-Nepal Women’s Association of Greater
Washington, D.C., Nepali New Year Celebration.

I commend the ANWA for servicing the needs of the Nepali community by
providing invaluable opportunity for social involvement and interaction. In addition, it is
my pleasure to acknowledge the more than 600 participants present in this year’s
celebration. Due to the hard work and dedication of the ANWA, I am quite confident
that this event will be a success.

Best wishes for a successful and enlightening celebration.

Sincerely,
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Timothy M. Kaine

TMK: jlg

Patrick Henry Building ® 1111 East Broad Street ® Richmond, Virginia 23219 e (804) 786-2211 » TTY (800) 828-1120

" www.governor.virginia.gov



